
TERM 4, WEEK 8,  2024

Mulgoa Matters

Principal’s Message….Dates for the 
calendar……

    Friendship  Love  Learning

9th-13th 
December
Swim school

16th 
December
Presentation 

Day 9am

17th 
December

Talent 
quest/art 

show 9am
Year 6 

Farewell

18th 
December
Movie day - 
last day of 

term

Dear Mulgoa families,
As we come to the end of the year, I want to take a moment to reflect 
on all that we've achieved together in 2024. It has truly been a year of 
growth, friendship, focus, and dedication, and I am deeply grateful for 
the incredible support we have received from every member of our 
school community.
To our students: I am incredibly proud of each and every one of you 
for your commitment to learning. Your hard work and perseverance 
have been inspiring, and it is a joy to watch you grow academically, 
socially, and emotionally. You are the heart of our school, and your 
achievements this year are a testament to your dedication and effort.
To our staff: A heartfelt thank you for your tireless work and 
unwavering commitment to the success of our students. Your passion 
for teaching and learning, and the care and support you provide to our 
students, are truly invaluable. You have made a difference in so many 
lives this year, and I am grateful for everything you do.
To our P&C: Thank you for your continued support and advocacy of 
our school. Your involvement and dedication have made such a 
positive impact on our school community, and we appreciate all the 
time and energy you have contributed to enriching the experiences of 
our students.
As we approach the holiday season, I want to wish everyone a safe, 
relaxing, and joyful Christmas and New Year. For our Year 6 students, 
we wish you all the best as you transition to high school – may your 
next chapter be filled with new opportunities, friendships, and 
success. We are so proud of all that you’ve achieved, and we know 
you will continue to shine brightly.
For everyone else, I look forward to seeing you all in 2025. Thank you 
again for an amazing year. Together, we have made it a year to 
remember, and I can’t wait to see what the future holds for our school 
community.
Wishing you all a wonderful holiday season!
Warm regards,
Justine Blackley
Principal



Reminders

*We already have a number of enrolments for 
Kindergarten 2025. If you have a school aged 
child, or have a neighbour or friend with a 
school aged child for 2025, please come to the 
office for enrolment forms or make an 
appointment for a tour of our wonderful school!

Term 4 dates…
Mon 9th Dec - Fri 13th Dec - Swim school
Monday 16th December - Presentation Day
Tuesday 17th December - Year 6 farewell & Talent 
Quest and Art Show
Wednesday 18th December - Last day of school

2025
Fri 31st Jan-Wed 5th Feb - Staff Development Days
Thursday 6th February - All students K-6 start school

*Our presentation day is Monday, 16th 
December. We would love to see our family 
and friends there to celebrate the year with 
us.
*The talent quest and art show will be held 
on Tuesday, 17th December from 9am. We 
would love to see you in the audience!

Class supplies for 2025
All classes
Paper towels
Pump soap
Box of tissues
2 glue sticks
Pencil case with coloured pencils, textas (optional)
Year 3-6 - pencil case with coloured pencils, textas, 
coloured pens/gel pens, lead pencils, highlighters, eraser, 
ruler




